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BLACK MOUNTAIN CUT OFF DRAIN AUGMENTATION 

PRELIMINARY ASSESSMENT 

The Stormwater section of the Roads and Transport Branch, City 
services Group has prepared a preliminary assessment report 
titled wvBlack Mountain Cut Off D r a i n  Augmentation, Notice of 
Intentuv for upgrading of the existing cut off drain. 

The report outlines: 

* the reason for the upgrading * description of the proposed work * impacts during and after construction * safeguards to maintain environmental values. 

The purpose of this preliminary assessment is to invite public 
comment and to ensure that the proposed work and environmental 
safeguards are responsive to community concerns. 

Copies of the report are available for perusal at 
255 Canberra Ave, Fyshwick, Telephone Mr S Rosborough on 
2691513, or at the Shopfront 220 Northbourne Ave, Braddon. 

Written submission should be forwarded by 
Wednesday 17 July 1991 to: 

The Chief Territory Planner 
ACT Planning Authority 
GPO Box 1908 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 

ATT: I Lawrence 
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